
It’s back to school for Theological Horizons! We begin our 27th academic year with familiar 

favorites like our weekly Vintage lunches, Horizons Fellows, Perkins Fellows and Evening 

Prayer on the Lawn---and announce fresh offerings: the 2017 Capps Lecture, a new team 

of Horizons interns, an enhanced website and a book many years in the making.  There's 

something for everyone in our community of care, prayer and welcome. And that includes you.

BONHOEFFER HOUSE
Theological Horizons is centered just 

steps from the University of Virginia at 

the Bonhoeffer House. The Bonhoeffer 

House, home to the Marsh family, 

is a gathering place for students, 

professors, community members and 

church leaders who come together for 

rich conversations about integrating the 

practices of theology into everyday life.
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THEOLOGICAL HORIZONS 
supports both Christians and seekers 

in academia by advancing theological 

scholarship and by providing a 

welcoming home for engaging faith, 

thought, and life.

The 2017 Capps Lecture in Christian Theology

“Christianity is Madness: 
Kierkegaard and the University”
with Stanley Hauerwas

Thursday, October 12th at 6pm
the University of Virginia. 

For nearly 50 years, Stanley Hauerwas has challenged 

Christians to live like Christians.  Named "America’s 

Best Theologian" by Time magazine, Hauerwas is the 

Gilbert T. Rowe Professor Emeritus of Divinity and 

Law at Duke University.

His work cuts across disciplinary lines—from ethics, theology and political theory, to medical 

ethics and the philosophy of social science. 

Stanley Hauerwas’s book, A Community of Character: Toward a Constructive Christian Social 

Ethic, was selected as one of the 100 most important books on religion of the 20th century. 

His recent works include The Work of Theology and Hannah’s Child: A Theological Memoir.

The Capps Lectures in Christian Theology bring eminent Christian thinkers to the heart of 

the university to speak to the relationship between faith and responsibility.  Join us for this 

public lecture on October 12—or watch our website for the archived edition. Want more 

info?  Email info@theologicalhorizons.org.



Meet our 2017-18 Leadership Team

Board of Directors
Rhonda Byrd | Virginia Beach, Virginia
Mark Byrd | Virginia Beach, Virginia
Frank Cox | Charlottesville, Virginia
Laura Draper | Atlanta, Georgia
Kate Harris | Falls Church, Virginia
Betsy Hutson | Washington, DC

Anthony Lazaro | Charlottesville, Virginia
Charles Marsh | Charlottesville, Virginia
Leslie Merrick | Dallas, Texas
Molly McFarland | Charlottesville, Virginia
Nancy Scoper | Virginia Beach, Virginia
Steve Scoper | Virginia Beach, Virginia
Maria Tassopoulos | Atlanta, Georgia

Vintage Intern | Summer Allen, UVa ’18
Summer Allen dreams of a world where she can spend her days obsessing over ancient literature and eating bagels. As a 
2nd year classics major living in close proximity to Bodo’s, she is proof that some dreams do come true. You can find her 
running, baking, or counting down the days to the next Vintage lunch.

Find us on facebook!  facebook.com/theologicalhorizons  ~  Send us a tweet! @bonhoefferhouse

Karen Wright Marsh, Executive Director

Christen Borgman Yates, Associate Director

Marketing Intern | Joanie Fasulo, UVa ’18 
Joanie is a 4th year undergraduate studying in the Political and Social Thought program. Though she calls Maine home, she spent 
the past summer on Martha's Vineyard. She loves spending time with small children and dogs and there are many of both here in 
Charlottesville. Recently, she learned how to knit and is happy to show anyone and everyone her latest (and only) creation.

Vintage Intern | Callie Gaskins, UVa ‘20
Callie is a 2nd year undergraduate student at the University of Virginia, hailing from Falls Church, Virginia. She plans to study 
English and French. Callie first discovered Theological Horizons by attending Vintage lunches her first year. Her perfect day 
includes going on a long walk through the countryside (wearing Chacos), curling up with a good book, and throwing a dinner 
party (starring brussels sprouts and kale, of course).

Development Intern | Megan Helbling, UVa ‘18
Megan is a 4th year undergraduate student studying English and Religious Studies. Megan is from Richmond, Virginia, and loves 
people, all things planet earth, wandering around bookstores, and persuading her friends into spontaneous adventures. She first 
got involved with Theological Horizons for the free food every Friday, but stuck around because of the rich theology, generous 
mentors, and unassuming and welcoming atmosphere found at every Theological Horizons event.

Operations Intern | Garrett Losty, University of Colorado at Boulder, Leeds School of Business ’17
Garrett comes to us as a Trinity Presbyterian Marketplace Fellow in pursuit of vocational experience and theological and 
discipleship training. A native to Virginia, Garrett is returning from a four year adventure out in the beautiful mountains of 
Colorado. He is a big believer in exploring, connecting with people, talking sports of any kind and not judging people whose 
handwriting hasn't changed since 3rd grade. He is thrilled to be a part of Theological Horizons, and to learn from his wonderful 
mentors within the organization.

Vintage Intern | Sarah Ruckle, UVa ‘20
Sarah is a 3rd year undergraduate student majoring in Religious Studies and Youth and Social Innovation from Bristow, Virginia.  
Sarah loves sunrises and sunsets, hiking, visiting Cville’s many coffee shops, spending time with people, and singing with her 
a cappella group. She got plugged into Theological Horizons after stumbling into a Vintage lunch and falling in love with the 
atmosphere and mission of TH. She’s super duper excited to serve behind the scenes this year!!



Vintage Saints & Sinners: the book is here at last!

The word saint conjures up images of superstar 

Christians revered for their spectacular acts and 

otherworldly piety. In her new InterVarsity Press 

book, Karen Wright Marsh takes a closer look at 

the lives of these spiritual heavyweights and she 

discovers that they also experienced struggle, doubt, 

and heartache. In fact, in many ways they’re not all 

that different from you and me. Vintage Saints and 

Sinners: 25 Christians Who Transformed My Faith is 

available in hardcover on Amazon and from your 

other favorite online and local bookstores. Read it, 

give it, share it.  And please help launch the book 

with your own reader review on Amazon. 

Learn more—and read Karen’s blog—
at www.karenwrightmarsh.com. 

•	 Wahoo Welcome Lunch, August 25 at 12:00 pm

•	 Vintage Lunches begin September 1 at 1:00 pm

•	 Book Premiere Party, September 14 at 5:30 pm

•	 Karen Marsh at All Souls Charlottesville,  
   September 17 at 10:30 am

•	 “Christianity is Madness” with Stanley  
   Hauerwas, October 12 at 6:00 pm

Details at www.theologicalhorizons.org/events

UPCOMING EVENTS

 “In our postmodern age, it’s all the more important that Christians cultivate ancient 

friendships, apprenticing with broken and beautiful saints who’ve preceded us. Their 

lives of devotion, service, and sacrifice help us to reimagine our own. In this wise, 

humble, passionate book, Karen Marsh invites you to meet the ancient friends who have 

nourished her faith. It’s a joyful, honest journey that will make you want to join this 

pilgrimage for yourself.”

— James K. A. Smith, Calvin College, author of You Are What You Love

SPECIAL OFFERS FOR YOU
•  Sign up for our E-Newsletter and we’ll send you a complimentary set of 25 

Vintage Saints & Sinners trading cards. Find the sign-up form at the bottom of our 

homepage,  www.theologicalhorizons.org

•  Enroll as a monthly donor to Theological Horizons and you’ll receive 

a free signed hardback copy of Karen’s new book! Go to https://donate.

theologicalhorizons.org/ and make your automatic recurring donation.

COME TO THE PARTY
Please join us on Thursday, September 14th from 5:30-

7pm at The Haven in downtown Charlottesville for a 

Vintage Saints and Sinners Premiere with author 

and director of Theological Horizons, Karen Wright 

Marsh. Book reading, signing and refreshments!



In Honor of Molly McFarland by Mim and Steve McFarland

In Honor of Catherine McFarland by Mim and Steve McFarland

In Memory of Harold Barrett by Louisa Barrett

In Honor of Luke Tassopoulos by Anthoula Copsis

In Honor of Julia Scoper by Dell Scoper

In Honor of Betsy Hutson by Connie	 Hutson

In Honor of Christy Yates by Susan and John Yates

In Honor of Myra Marsh by Dorothy Hayner

In Honor of Myra and Bob Marsh by Rebekah and Dan Whigham

In Honor of of James Wilby by Susan and Tom Wilby

In Honor of of Kathy and Richard Lee by Penny and Billy Peebles

Gifts in Honor and Memory 

1841 University Circle
Charlottesville, VA 22903

434.244.2839
www.theologicalhorizons.org
info@theologicalhorizons.org

Stay in TOUCH
Find us on Facebook!

facebook.com/theologicalhorizons
On Twitter:

@bonhoefferhouse
On Instagram:

@bonhoefferhouse

Visit Often. We're Always Open. www.theologicalhorizons.org
Online talks, articles, photos, videos, blog posts and more.

Come by the Theological Horizons website often. Go to the Membership page and you'll get exclusive access to 
Vintage lunch readings and other member-only content.

GIVE to Theological Horizons
Theological Horizons warmly welcomes all who 

would come, in the name of Christ.  Thousands of 

students and faculty, locals and visitors, speakers 

and seekers cross the threshold of the Bonhoeffer 

House to be greeted with the grace of God, expressed 

through a warm meal, a listening ear, a timely word, 

a loaned book. 

We serve beyond these walls, too, with public 

lectures, forums, seminars, international writing 

competitions, publications, online resources, 

community engagement and much more.  We are 

grateful for God’s blessings and stand as a faithful 

Christian presence in the days ahead.  Will you 

sustain this ministry with your financial gift?

GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.THEOLOGICALHORIZONS.ORG 
Sign up for easy monthly giving, too.

GIVE THROUGH THE UVA FUND at www.theologicalhorizons.org. 
100% of your gift to the University comes to TH!  A great way to make your parent, 
reunion & class giving.

WRITE A CHECK & send it to 1841 University Circle, Charlottesville, VA 22903.

DONATE APPRECIATED STOCK.  Email info@theologicalhorizons.org 
for simple instructions and enjoy extra tax benefits.

INCLUDE THEOLOGICAL HORIZONS in your will or estate plans.  Let 
us know of your intentions so that we may welcome you into our Legacy Society.

A 501(c)(3) not-for-profit.  All donations are tax deductible.  Tax exempt #581594037


